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4TEL’S MATT RECHTER PROMOTED TO REGIONAL MANAGER FOR VICTORIA 

We are pleased to announce that Matt Rechter has been promoted to Regional Manager for 
Victoria effective July 1. 

Matt joined 4Tel in 2005 as a Graduate Engineer and progressed to the role of Telecommunication 
Engineer delivering transmission system upgrades, signalling communications systems, and the 
operational data network rollout for ARTC.  Following this he took on the role in 2010 of Lead 
Systems Integration Engineer for 4Tel's delivery of operational data networks and communication 
systems for the John Holland Rail take-up of the Country Regional Network in NSW. 

Matt has led engineering efforts on transport tracking and reporting system deliveries for ARTC, 
NSW Trains, VicTrack, and V/Line.  He has functioned as Lead Delivery Engineer for optical networks 
and computer systems for the new Newcastle Light Rail network build in 2018. 

Matt’s promotion to Victorian Regional Manager will see him focus on building and maintaining 
business relationships in the Victorian market, while also continuing his current engineering 
activities from the newly opened Melbourne office. 

We congratulate Matt on his new position and look forward to seeing the business opportunities 
grow with his dedicated focus on Victorian clients. 
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